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Robertswood Nursery News 22.03.19

Dear Parents and Carers

This week we have continued with our story ‘The Three Little Pigs’, the children have had lots of
fun playing in our builder’s yard role play area. They have been busy measuring and using lots of
different tools to build a house and lots of mark making on the materials lists. We also watched
a video about all the different types of houses and all the different materials that they use to
build. Some of the children told us about their house that they live in and some of them even
remembered the number door that they live at and what colour door and door handles they
have. Great work nursery.

The children were very excited toﬁgo on our nature walk. We went over to the big school’s quiet
area where the children helped each other to find different sized sticks, leaves and bark. We
brought them back to nursery and we used them to make our houses. We used straw, sticks
and the bark to put on the roof just like the three little pigs. We have put them on display in our
classroom. Well done nursery! ESGe
The children have been very busy making models using lots of different construction toys. We
have put them on display. So we know who they belong to the children have been writing name
labels. We are all so impressed.

Next week:

Our book of the week will be *The Enormous Turnip’
Our colours of the week will be ‘Orange and Purple’
We will be visiting the library and doing P.E.

Please don't forget to book your appointment for a parent consultation appointment. | am
looking forward to seeing you all.

We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend.

The Nursery Team.




